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Class News from Beech Class
Beech Class have been learning about map keys in Geography and how to use them. We also 

created our own 'Beech Islands' and learnt how to take aerial photographs. We were then 

great explorers at Nymans Gardens and used a map key to find and identify different 

places and land marks such as the shop, car park and cafe! 

This Week
Parent Support Group Details: We now have details of the topics for the Parent Support 

Group meetings for the rest of this school year. The list on the back of this newsletter 

has been updated to show this.

RHS Wisley Christmas Tree Competition: Congratulations to Oaks for reaching the final 

of the Royal Horticultural Society’s Wisley Christmas Tree competition. Their entry has 

been selected as one of only ten to exhibit a tree at RHS Wisley from 6th December-6th 

January. The overall winner will be chosen by a public vote amongst visitors to the garden 

during this period, so please do pay our tree a visit if you’re able and vote QEII!

Children in Need “Heroes” Day: We had lots of fun raising money for Children in Need 

today, with exciting activities and great costumes. Stay tuned to our Facebook page for 

photo updates soon.

Student Council Awards
Oaks - Christmas Artwork

Chestnut - Artwork

Palms - Play dough



Class News from Chestnut Class

Chestnut class had a brilliant second visit to the woodland project at Forest School. 

We had fun finding different minibeasts, and some of us were even brave enough to 

hold a worm! We also made lots of prints and rubbings with different natural items, 

such as bark and leaves. 

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. The upcoming date is 14/12/18. To book yourself a 

clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: Next date: 23/11/18. If you have a current referral to Tina Knight 

from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training and/or continence products for your child 

and would like an appointment, please contact her office directly by telephone on 01273 242145.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays. Upcoming dates and topics are 22/11/18 - Sleep, 

13/12/18 - Christmas social, 24/01/19 - Benefits Advice, 28/02/19 - Short Breaks & Holiday Clubs, 

28/03/19 - OCD & Obsessive Behaviours, 25/04/19 - Dental Hygiene/specialist dentists, 23/05/19 - 

Makaton basics & 27/06/19 - Wikis. If you have a topic you would like covered, please contact the 

school office. If you are planning to attend please let us know in advance as we are unable to order 

lunches on the day.
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